COPY. i il

Tloph's Register of Shipﬁing,

71. Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

24th October, 1928.

‘ Dear Sir,
I duly received your letter of the 29th

August, advising the despatch, under separate cover, ef an

album issued by the Taikoo Dockyard & Engineering Co.Ld.,

L containing photographs of the reconstruction of the steamer

"1 JILEBOET".
This album has safely come to hand, and

has been perused with very much‘interest, and I shall be
glad if you will convey our thanks to the Taikoo Company
for their courtesy in this matter, which is greatly appreciated.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

T.S. Morrison, Esq.,

HONG KONG.




